
 

 

Shen Yun Performing Arts 
March, 2024 

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Mississauga—Erin Mills, it is my 

pleasure to extend my greetings and best wishes to you and your family, on 

the occasion of Shen Yun’s 2024 visit to Mississauga, Ontario. 

Shen Yun is a world-class performance, and many look forward to their arrival 

each and every time they visit our province.  I am delighted that they are once 

again visiting Mississauga, sharing their skills and talents with our community. 

Creativity and passion form the basis of Canada’s diverse multicultural 

tapestry.  In Canada, many of the cultures and traditions can thrive and are 

encouraged to participate in the Canadian Arts.  This diversity is greatly 

enriched when everyone shares their talents and expresses themselves to the 

fullest.  I trust that the brilliance of Shen Yun’s artistry will be a marvelous 

show, showcasing the finest of tradition, heritage, and culture. 

Congratulations to everyone on this wonderful occasion, and please accept 

my best wishes as you enjoy the talented and passionate performance of 

Shen Yun. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Sheref Sabawy 

Member of Provincial Parliament 

Mississauga—Erin Mills 

https://sabawy.ca/

